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PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 100: When you describe your analysis or objective in your testimony 
at page 10, you indicate you were retained by PMSA: “to perform a forensic analysis of the current 
PSP tariffs and in the next sentence, again describe your analysis of “the current PSP tariffs” 
sufficiency and returns. Is it correct then that your analysis and evaluation did not include 
calculations or discussion of PSP’s proposed tariff as filed in November, 2019?  
 
RESPONSE TO DATA REQUEST NO. 100:  
 
Mr. Ramirez responds as follows: 
 
Yes, that is correct. I was retained to analyze whether the current PSP tariff was fair and 
reasonable—not whether the proposed PSP tariff was fair and reasonable. 
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